
APRIL NEWS

Welcome New Members: The MLBC would like to extend a warm welcome to all the new members that were voted on in April

MEMBER NEWS

We are looking to purchase a two door refrigerator for the club with the 

cost not to exceed $4000. Our club is growing and rentals and events are 

at an increase. Our existing units do not accommodate our needs. This unit 

measures 35.38” depth and 52.25” length. This will be discussed at the 

May Membership meeting and voted on at the June Membership Meeting.

The purchase of a golf cart not to exceed $4000 was voted on and passed 

at the April Membership Meeting.

Show Your Love For Your Club – We are always looking for volunteers. 

Friday night dinners, and special events are always in need of volunteers. 

It’s a fun way to meet other members and support your club. We also need 

volunteers to help with Friday night 50/50 drawings. These funds go 

towards our entertainment budget, the bigger the funds, the more 

entertainment we can have. The 50/50 on the 1st Friday of the month goes 

towards our MLBC Kids entertainment. You may sign up on the calendar 

at the end of the bar. Contact Angela @ 798-4011 with any questions.

Thank You: 

Thank you to Wyatt Eggleton for cleaning up the whole point as well as 

Randy Baker and Mick Breen.

Thank you to the Children’s Committee for another successful Kid’s Eater 

Party.

Thank you to the Easter Breakfast crew for another delicious Easter 

Breakfast!

Thank you to all April volunteers!

MLBC LOGO GIFTS – We have insulated cups, can coozies as well as 

shirts, sweatshirts and yoga pants for purchase at the bar. MLBC Hats are 

here! Grab yours for $15!

With Summer coming we would like to remind our members of some 

of the rules and regulations :

Swimming is permitted in the designated area only. Diving and 

jumping off docks will not be tolerated.

All motorized vehicles, golf carts, mini bikes, etc. must stay out of the 

main picnic area and remain east of the front of the Tiki bar and 

pavilion. Other than for loading, unloading and fueling. 

AND there is a 10:00 pm curfew for children under 18, same as in the 

clubhouse. It is also the parents responsibility to watch over your 

children, at the Point and in the clubhouse. 

Thank you.

COMING IN JUNE

Variety Dinners – Every Friday night from 5:30 pm – 7:30 pm.

Steak Fry @ The Point – Every Wednesday, 5:30 – 7:30 (weather 

permitting). Call by 2:00 pm to reserve your steak/chicken. Steak is 

$10 and chicken is $8.

Father’s Day Steak Fry @ The Point – Sunday, June 17th. 2:00 –

5:00. Grill your Dad’s steak the way he likes it for him! $10.00 for a 

steak, baked potato, salad, garlic toast and dessert. $8.00 for a Chicken 

Breast. Call 798-4011 by 3:00 pm, Wednesday, June 13th to reserve 

your steaks and/or chicken breasts.

Tiki Bar Entertainment – Friday, June 1st will be Dave Burel 7 – 10. 

Friday, June 8th will be Mike & Matt Furbush 7 – 10, Friday, June 15th

will be Jack Leaver 7 – 10, Friday, June 22nd will be Lew Russ 7 – 10 

and Friday, June 29th will be Bill Ellingboe 7 – 10.

Mona Lake Boating Club

Where Good Friends Anchor

2018 MEMBERSHIP CARDS & BOAT RAMP STICKER

Your membership card may be picked up at the bar. Please check it and 

make sure all info and spelling is correct. Please remember to carry your 

membership card with you to the club. It’s the beginning of a new year and 

our bartenders may be asking to see your 2018 card. Thank you for your 

cooperation.

You may also pick up your boat ramp sticker at the bar starting May 6th. 

You will need your membership card and registration with MC number for 

each sticker you need. NO MC NUMBER, NO STICKER!

The new combination for the ramp and bathrooms will be given to you at 

this time.

VARIETY DINNER MENU

May 4- Chicken Burrito

May 11- Stuffed Pork Chops

May 18- Half Chicken

May 25- Shrimp Boil

All Variety Dinners and Lunches are open to the public! Lunch is available 

Wednesday & Friday 11:30am-1pm. Variety Dinner is 5:30pm-7:30pm
For all current and future events, please visit our website 

at http://www.monalakeboatingclub.net/

May 2018 Newsletter

If you would like to contact the club, you may call Angela at 231-

798-4011 or email: mlbc372@yahoo.com

Newsletter Deadline: Information must be submitted to Terri 

Whiteman by the second Friday of the month and be approved 

to be included in the next month’s bulletin.

LOOKING AHEAD

July 7 – Tommy’s boat Show/Surf Contest

July 22 – Family Fun Day

July 26 – Water Ski Show put on by Tommy’s and is also a fundraiser 

for Helen Devos Children’s Hospital

July 27 – The Carl Webb Band playing the Summer Celebration @ the 

Point

August 12 – Poker Run

August 15 – Car Show

Prospective New Member Sponsor Prospective New Member Sponsor

Jin Zheng Mike Schroedter Carl Skocelas Kimberly Bradshaw

Michael Berg Terry Norden Ed Griffen Andrea Robinson

Tina Asmus Sheryl Vanderlinde Mark Kramer Lori Bushong

Norm Langlois Tom Lanre Lynelle Hemphill Rhonda Reed

Nathan Neal Jackie Rosenberg Chris Haas Scott Carson

Steve & Tara Dunn Eric Rollins Tracy & Jennifer Adams Angie Ritter

Bill & Joanne Allen Angie Ritter

MAY EVENTS

Variety Dinner – Every Friday night 5:30 – 7:30 pm.

Willow Point Clean Up – Saturday, May 5th at 10:00 am. Please join us 

to help clean up the point and get it ready for summer! All volunteers will 

get a free 2 taco lunch.

Last Tacos! –Saturday, May 5th. 11:30 – 2:00. Come get your taco fix! 

This will be the last Taco Saturday until September!

Cinco De Mayo Party – Saturday, May 5th. Music by Logan White 6:00 

– 9:00. Mexican drinks and appetizers.

Happy Hour – Every Tuesday & Wednesday through May 16th 5 – 7 pm. 

Enjoy 50 cents off all drinks, excluding drafts and pops.

Pizza Thursday – Every Thursday through May 17th 5:00 – 7:00 we will 

have pizza hors d’oeuvres and 50/50.

Mother’s Day Breakfast – Sunday, May 13th. 9:00 am to 1:00 pm. We 

will be serving eggs, bacon, sausage, potatoes, biscuits & gravy, 

pancakes, fruit and muffins. $10 for adults and $5 for children 10 and 

under.

First Steak Fry of the season – Wednesday, May 30th. (weather 

permitting) 5:30 – 7:30. Call by 2:00 pm to reserve your steak $10 and/or 

chicken $8.

Memorial Weekend @ The Point – Friday, May 25th we will have music 

by Bill Ellingboe 7 – 10. Saturday, May 26th music by Jack Leaver 7 – 10 

and Sunday, May 28th Lumbertown Jam Project will play 1 – 5. Monday, 

May 29th The Point will be open 10:00 am – 10:00 pm with a lunch 

special available for purchase. Come celebrate the start of the summer 

season ~ Where Good Friends Anchor!

Please remember, when enjoying your lunch and/or dinner, our 

waitresses are volunteers. Please tip your waitresses appreciatively. They 

give up their free time so you can enjoy yours.

Thank you for your support.
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